
 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 Classes 
1B Mrs Bainbridge 
1G Mrs Gardner 
 
Year 1 Teaching Assistants –
Mrs Brookes and Miss Evans 
 
2DB Mrs Doyle / Mrs Blamey 
2J Miss Johnson 
 

Year 2 Teaching Assistant 
Mrs Lawrence 

 
 

 

Uniform 

The children are looking very smart in their uniform on our 

return to school. Please ensure that all items of uniform, 

including P.E. kits, book bags, lunchboxes and water 

bottles, are clearly labelled with your child’s name.   

Let’s Stay Safe 

The September return to school was obviously a little different this year but the children 
have been amazing and coped with all the changes brilliantly. Our year group ‘bubble’ 
playtimes and lunchtimes are working well, and sanitising our hands throughout the day 
as well as securely disposing of any tissues and the cleaning of desks has already become 
normal practice.  

Key Stage 1 Newsletter  

Autumn Term 2020 

P.E. Days  
1B – Tuesday                                      1G - Friday 
2DB – Wednesday                             2J - Monday 
We are attempting to do our PE lessons outside 
wherever possible and it is fantastic to see so 
many children raring to go with their outdoor 
kits! 
All children need trainers, long jogging bottoms 
or leggings and a sweatshirt. A lightweight 
waterproof jacket is also a good idea. 

 

 

 

Reading 
The children are really enjoying their guided 
reading sessions in school and are bringing 
home carefully levelled books to practise. 

Please read with your child as often as 
possible and at least 3 x every week. 

Lots of children have already received their 
Bronze certificate for 10 reads! Who will be 

first to get Silver? 
Will your chid achieve the legendary reading 

award this year? 
Remember – bring your book bad to school 

EVERY DAY 

Be on time for learning The school gates are open from 20 to 9 until 9 
o’clock. Please be on time each day. We have lots to catch up on! 
 

Parents Evenings – WB 2/11 and 9/11 
This year, the first parents evening will be a 
phone discussion rather than a face-to-face 
meeting .Appointments will soon be available to 
book on School Spider! 


